From: Maura Crooks

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Partial closure of Sherman Avenue. Item #65355
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:17:19 PM
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To Whom it may concern:

We own the property at 1020 Sherman Avenue. We understand that the Transportation Commission will
meet on May12, 2021. Reinstating a partial closure of Sherman Ave from Brearly St to Baldwin Ave is on
the agenda, item 65355.

Last summer and fall, our neighborhood enjoyed and appreciated the partial closure for the safety and
enjoyment of everyone using our street, both pedestrians and bicyclists. Because of Covid and the
increased high usage of Sherman Ave, social distancing and maintaining safe vehicular speeds remain
imperative for the safety of all. Our neighborhood has become extremely popular and its high use is sure
to continue.

We would like to see the partial closure of Sherman Ave resume.
Thank you so much for your consideration,

Mike and Maura Crooks
1020 Sherman Avenue
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